
Janice Rhayem
Flying fish cannabis and hidden forest cannabis 
LD 104
I am against the passing of this bill. Mandatory lab testing would be detrimental to 
small businesses and the employees involved. Labs in Maine are not standardized and
are not accurate. Much improvement at the lab level is needed. 


